
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF E-BUSINESS OF SEPTEMBER 23, 2020 

 
 

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, the following 
matter was e-mailed to the SGEC membership on September 23, as a follow-up to the September 21 
meeting. 
 
Non-Discrimination Statement 
 


